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3/2: High Hazard Trees Levee Tour. Superintendent Kawamura, Field 
Supervisor Webb, and I met with Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to tour the 
levees and update the High Hazard Tree database. 
 
3/4: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. 
Superintendent Kawamura and I attended this meeting to discuss the 
status of DWR inspections, USACE projects, and State grant programs. 
 
3/9: DWR Levee Inspection meeting. Superintendent Kawamura, Field 
Supervisor Webb, and I met with DWR levee inspectors to discuss the 
upcoming Spring Inspection. 
 
3/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
an encroachment permit application from CalTrans for the Business 80 
American River Bridge Widening and consideration of a proposal to join the 
Water Forum. 
 
3/17: Central Valley Flood Control Association Annual Members 
meeting. I attended this meeting via teleconference to discuss regional 
levee operations and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the 
State’s 2022 update to the Central Valley Flood Protection Plan, revisions 
to Title 23, and adding ‘system features’ to the Corps’ O&M Manuals. 
 
3/23: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group meeting. 
I attended this meeting via teleconference to get an update on the Corps’ 
bank protection contracts planned for construction in 2022. 
 
3/24: Gristmill Parkway Maintenance meeting. I attended this meeting 
via teleconference to discuss levee and Parkway maintenance with 
residents of the Mayhew/Gristmill area and staff from Sacramento County 
Regional Parks. 
 
3/24: Sacramento County Local Hazard Mitigation Plan Web meeting. I 
attended this meeting via teleconference with representatives from the 
County of Sacramento and numerous Special Districts to discuss the 2021 
update to the Local Hazard Mitigation Plan. This meeting focused on goals 
for the participating agencies and municipalities. 
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3/25: ARFCD Trane HVAC Controls Project meeting. I met with staff 
from Trane to look at our project site and to go over the project schedule. 
 
3/25: US Army Corps Geotechnical Explorations meeting. I attended 
this meeting via teleconference to receive a briefing on the planned 
geotechnical explorations in the Lower American River.  
 
3/30: Sacramento County Local Hazard Mitigation Plan Web meeting. I 
attended this meeting via teleconference with representatives from the 
County of Sacramento and numerous Special Districts to discuss the 2021 
update to the Local Hazard Mitigation Plan. This meeting focused on 
mitigation actions to be included in the individual annexes to the plan. 
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